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March 13, 2015 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
Attention: Docket No. 15-BSTD-01 
Dockets Office 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

I am writing in support of proposed changes to title 24 as it pertains to Lighting Retrofits.

Exceptions to the code for work which improves the energy efficiency of existing or 
replacement fixtures are crucial for the continued health of the lighting retrofit industry in 
California which has delivered so much energy efficiency in the past. 

In particular, I support: 
EXCEPTION 2 to Section 141.0(b)2I. “For work consisting of only luminaire replacements 
per ii above, where replacement luminaires have at least 20 percent lower power 
consumption compared to the original luminaires.” 

EXCEPTION 2 to Section 141.0(b)2J. “Replacement of luminaire components where the 
modified luminaires have at least 20 percent lower power consumption compared to the 
original luminaires.” 

I also support adding an exception for exterior fixture replacements such that code is not 
triggered if replacement luminaires have at least 40 percent lower power consumption 
compared to the original luminaires. 

Sincerely,

Matt Tracy 
President
Enlight
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